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October 4,2007 

VIA OVERNIGHT & ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 -2429 

Alexandra E. Blackmore 
Senior Attorney 

Re: DE 06-115; Quarterlv Report on Customer Migration for the Third Quarter of 2007 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Granite State Electric Company d/b/a National Grid is submitting its report on customer 
migration for the third quarter of 2007 in compliance with Order No. 24,715 dated December 15, 
2006 in the above-captioned docket. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me at 508-389-3243. 

Very truly yours, 

Alexandra E. Blackmore 
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